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From: Michael Flanagan <24857@lapd.online>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Estela Lopez
Subject: RE: BID Officer of the Year

Thanks, Estela 
 

From: Estela Lopez [mailto:ELopez@centralcityeast.org]  
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 4:48 PM 
To: Michael Flanagan <24857@lapd.online> 
Subject: RE: BID Officer of the Year 
 
Hello Sarge.  Our write-up is attached.   
 
Would it be possible to recognize both officers involved in this incident? 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
Estela Lopez 
Downtown Industrial District BID 
725 Crocker St. 
Los Angeles, CA  90021 
213-228-8484  
 

From: Michael Flanagan [mailto:24857@lapd.online]  
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 7:12 PM 
To: Blair Bestin (blair@hdlabid.com); Brian Raboin (rraboin@downtownla.com); Ellen Endo (ellenendo@yahoo.com); 
Ellen Riotto; Estela Lopez; George Yu; Miguel Vargas (miguel@artsdistrictla.org) 
Subject: BID Officer of the Year 
 
Hello all, 
 
It is that time we recognize an officer from each BID at our annual awards luncheon.  This year it will be on March 29, 
2017.  Official invite to follow.  I need to know the name of your nominee and obtain a small write-up on why this 
person was chosen.  We then need to arrange a photo be taken of this person. 
 
Please let me know as soon as possible. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mike 
 

 
Sergeant II Mike Flanagan 
Los Angeles Police Department 
Officer in Charge 
Senior Lead Officer and Community Relations Unit


